
To Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher and Committee Members:
My name is Gina Reece and I am coming before you in opposition to SB 554.
There are numerous reasons we object to this bill; I will keep it to a couple in the interest of time.
Responsible gun owners with a CHL do not need to worry about the potential “felony traps” this bill would implement.
The reason we have a CHL is to have the ability to carry responsibly.  
Our intent is never to have to draw our weapon but as we have seen recently, responsible carriers have saved many lives when 
criminal elements have reared their ugly heads.  Thank you for your consideration and for deciding on behalf of all responsible gun 
owners in Oregon.


